
 

February 16, 2022 
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
RFQ 102-2022 – Three-Year Quarterly Air Conditioning Preventive 
Maintenance 
 
To All Interested Parties, 
 
Thank you for submitting your response to RFQ 102-2022, Lake Park Three-
Year Quarterly Air Conditioning Preventive Maintenance, dated January 31, 
2022. The Town received two (2) responses total, with two (2) submittals 
being completely responsive and responsible bids.   
 
Upon review, the following bidders were found to have submitted fully 
responsive bids: 
 
1. Thermal Concepts, LLC 
2. Altman Air Conditioning Co., Inc. 
 
Attached to this notice is a complete bid tabulation. Of the two responsive 
bids received, the lowest bid was from Altman Air Conditioning Co., Inc., 
accordingly we announce our intent to award a contract to: 
 
Altman Air Conditioning Co., Inc. 
1125 Old Dixie Hwy Suite 10 
Lake Park, FL 33403 
 
Award will be made at a Commission Meeting in March 2022. We would like 
to thank all vendors for their time and effort in preparing a response to this 
solicitation. We appreciate your interest in doing business with the Town of 
Lake Park. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dwayne Bell, Sr. 
Public Works Operations Manager 
 
 
ATTACHED - Bid Tabulation for RFQ 102-2022 
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